
 

 

Sewing Group:  Join us on Saturday, March 1st 9:00 am-11:30 
am for a morning of sewing.  Sharon & Amy will get you started 
on your sewing journey or help with any project that you may 
have questions about. 
 

The Lutheran Hour:  Next week’s Lutheran Hour message will be 
given by guest Speaker Rev. Dr. Daniel Paavola.  “The Bread of 
Our Lives”.  Jesus gives us Himself as the Bread of Life so that 
everything we need can be filled by Him and His gifts. (John 6:35)  
Listen on WLEW 1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through 
The Lutheran Hour website: lutheranhour.org. 
 
 

Large Print Divine Service & Bulletins:  If larger print would 
help you read the divine service, hymns, and bulletin,  contact the 
office.   A large print copy will be placed on the narthex table for 
you.   

Next Sunday 
Is the last day for our 

clothing collection for 
cass city school children 

 

During the winter many Cass City school children need to change 
out of wet clothes during school.  Good Shepherd’s Evangelism 
Committee and Women’s Ministry are collecting the following 
items for the children until February 16th.  Please put all dona-
tions in the wooden box in the narthex.   Thank You! 
 

Boys & Girls Underwear sizes 6-8 
Sweatpants sizes 6, 7, 8 
Girls Leggings sizes 10-12 
 

The school is also looking for a couple of pair of gently used 
size 8 women’s tennis shoes. 

 

 

We Need Your Help 
Thrivent Financial offers $250 Action Team Seed money cards to 
support charitable activities.  Good Shepherd members who own 
Thrivent products are usually eligible to request two of these 
cards each calendar year.  Through the years these cards have 
enabled us to accomplish many ministry and mercy care activi-
ties. 
1. We are looking for a volunteer who can make some 

phone calls.  When projects arise for which we could use 
Thrivent cards, we need someone to make phone calls to 
known Thrivent policy holders in our congregation to locate 
someone who can make the request for us. 

2. If you are a Thrivent product owner and are willing to re-
quest these benefits to help our congregation, please let 
us know.  Even if you have requested cards for us in the past, 
please contact the church office so we can provide our team 
with a complete list of eligible members. 

Lutheran World Relief Quilts:  Check Out the board in the fel-
lowship hallway.  Over the years our quilters have  sent Lutheran 
World Relief hundreds of quilts.  A poster on the board shows 
where the quilts made last year have gone.  There is even a photo 
of someone holding a quilt made right here at Good Shepherd. 
 
LWML Day Of Prayer:  The annual Day of Prayer service will be 
held at Our Savior Lutheran, Bad Axe on Tuesday, March 4th.  The 
evening event begins at 6:00 pm.  Those who would like to car-
pool to the service are asked to meet at Good Shepherd at 5:30 
pm.  Beth McCallum can answer any questions you may have. 
 
Kitchen Cleaning:  Before Turkey dinner every year a group of 
women gather to deep clean the kitchen in preparation.  This 
year they are cleaning on Tuesday, March 18th at 9:00 am.  Addi-
tional help is much appreciated. 


